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                                Report Reference:  13.0  
Policy and Scrutiny 

 

Open Report on behalf of the David O’Connor,  
Executive Director Performance and Governance 

 

Report to: Children and Young People Scrutiny Committee 

Date: 1 March 2013 

Subject: 
Lincolnshire Safeguarding Boards Scrutiny  
Sub-Group – Update  

Decision Reference:   Key decision? No   

Summary:  

This report enables the Children and Young People Scrutiny Committee to have 
an overview of the activities of the Lincolnshire Safeguarding Boards Scrutiny 
Sub-Group in particular the Sub-Group’s consideration of children’s 
safeguarding matters.  The draft minutes of the last meeting of the Scrutiny 
Sub-Group held on 10 January 2013 are attached.   

 
 

Actions Required: 

That the draft minutes of the meeting of the Lincolnshire Safeguarding Boards 
Scrutiny Sub-Group, held on 10 January 2013, be noted. 
 

 
1. Background
 
The Lincolnshire Safeguarding Boards Scrutiny Sub-Group was formed following 
the merger of the previous Lincolnshire Safeguarding Children Board Scrutiny Sub-
Group and the Lincolnshire Safeguarding Adults Board Scrutiny Sub-Group. The 
last meeting of the sub group was held on 10 January 2013 and the draft minutes 
are attached at Appendix A to this report.   
 
As the Sub-Group considers both adults’ and children’s safeguarding matters, the 
remit of the Children and Young People Scrutiny Committee is to focus on those 
aspects of the minutes that relate to children’s safeguarding or matters of general 
safeguarding policy.   
 
2. Conclusion
 
The draft minutes appended to this report are for the Committee’s information.
 
3. Consultation 

 
 

 
 

 

 

a)  Policy Proofing Actions Required 
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This report does not require policy proofing. 
 

4. Appendices 

 

These are listed below and attached at the back of the report 

Appendix A Minutes of the Lincolnshire Safeguarding Boards Scrutiny Sub-
Group held on 10 January 2013 

 
5. Background Papers 
 
No background papers within Section 100D of the Local Government Act 1972 
were used in the preparation of this report. 
 
 
 
This report was written by Catherine Wilman, who can be contacted on 01522 
55(3788) or catherine.wilman@lincolnshire.gov.uk. 
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